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BIANEW minutes – 10/2/14 

 
 

Meeting started with member’s introduction. 
The president introduced the speaker for today Brent Anderson from BDA 
associates llc to talk about shallow foundations. 
After the speaker the president asked for the treasurer’s report.  A motion was 
made to approve the report that Rob presented, that motion was seconded and 
passed. 
DSPS report- nothing to report Phil had made a comment that they have not 
had a meeting for months. 
Approve minutes from Nicole from last month’s meeting.  A motion was made 
to approve it was seconded and passed. 
The meeting paused for lunch 
Old business – none 
New business – November ICC code training the 3rd thru the 6th in superior. 
We had a discussion about the speaker that we had today and that he was not 
paid to come here.  A motion was made to pay $50.00 by a gift card to the 
speaker for gas reimbursement.  That motion was seconded and passed 
Round table started with a few things discussed 
We talked about mold in a house and how others would handle the problem.  
Most inspectors commented that they would stay away from the issue as they 
are not trained in mold remediation. 
We had a discussion on the Christmas event at the woods.  The party meeting 
is all setup for attending at the woods and that we are going to have 2 meats 
available.  Sign-ups will go out in November. 
A motion was made to adjourn it was seconded and passed. 
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